
Call for Papers for the Program of the 
Section on Legislation & Law of the Political Process 

At the 2017 AALS Annual Meeting 
 

 The Section on Legislation and Law of the Political Process is pleased to 

announce a Call for Papers from which one to two presenters will be selected for the 

section’s program to be held during the AALS 2017 Annual Meeting in San Francisco 

on:  Justice Scalia and Statutory Interpretation: A Retrospective Assessment. 
 
Submission Requirements 

 Submissions should be drafts of law review quality articles assessing Justice 

Scalia’s influence on statutory interpretation. Although there are no specific length 

requirements, drafts should be in the range of thirty (30) to sixty (60) pages. 

 

Submission Process 

 Papers should be submitted electronically to Professor Richard Briffault at 

rb34@columbia.edu by Friday, August 26, 2016.  Submissions will be reviewed by 

members of the Executive Committee of the Section. The authors of the papers 

selected will be notified by mid-September. 

 
Inquiries or Questions 

 Any inquiries about the Call for Papers should be submitted to Richard Briffault, 

chair of the section, at Columbia Law School, rb34@columbia.edu, (212)854-2638.  
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